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October 24, 2019

Attention All Editors 					   	For Immediate Release 

Members of the Commission and the Chief Election Officer of the Elections and Boundaries Commission (EBC), met with a delegation from the United National Congress (UNC) to discuss, among other matters, the allegations made by the UNC of “inconsistencies and anomalies” on the list of electors in several constituencies.

The EBC had publicly stated its commitment to launch an immediate investigation into the UNC’s allegations and at the meeting, was able to provide clarification most of the queries presented by the UNC. On completion of its investigation, a comprehensive report will be presented to the UNC.

During the meeting, several matters related to the upcoming Local Government Elections, including the consideration of a communications protocol between political parties and the EBC on Poll Day was discussed.

The meeting was held at the EBC’s Central Electoral Office at 134-138, Frederick Street, Port of Spain.

For further information please contact the Corporate Communications Unit.
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